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11th March 2024 

Re: Receipt of £5,000 donation 
 
 
Dear Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer, 
 
On behalf of all the neuroendocrine cancer community, we would like to thank Penguins Against Cancer for 
the very generous donation of £5,000.  
 
I have noted the request for the funds to be used for research, and of course we are very happy to honour 
this through our Advancing Research Campaign. In the last 6 months we have been able to offer two 
practice changing grants to support an improvement in patient experience that can demonstrate impact 
within one year, a pump priming grant to support further understanding of neuroendocrine cancers and a 
three-year grant to support a Surgical Speciality Lead (SSL) to run surgical research projects for patients 
with neuroendocrine cancers of the gastrointestinal tract and pancreas.  
 
Research is a vital aspect of our work and one of our five pillars of activity. This donation will be used to 
support our next grant round, which will go live in August 2024.  
 
We rely solely on community donations to support this campaign, and all our work, and the funds we are 
able to offer the research community can vary, but your wonderful donation will be such a core contribution 
to research into neuroendocrine cancers and all the complexities and complications a diagnosis can bring. 
 
Thank you so much to Pete Davis and Charlie Beardmore for their proposal in support of Sasha Smith. It 
takes us one step further to attaining our vision of a world in which people know how to recognise, 
diagnose, treat, care for, and ultimately cure patients with neuroendocrine cancer. 
 

 
Best Wishes, 
 

 
Catherine Bouvier Ellis 
Co-founder and CEO 

 
 
 
 


